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17th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I have great pleasure in announcing that work will commence in the outside ‘Quiet Area’ from Monday 

20th March.  This will include building ramps to the Year 3 Cloakroom and Library entrances and 

replacing the paving slabs in the quiet area with artificial grass surfacing.   

 

This area will be set up as a Site Compound.  Therefore, during the last two weeks of term, cloakroom 

entrances to Year 3 will be off limits.  Entrance to Year 3 class rooms will be through the double 

doors between Year 2 and Year 3.   

 

We are also very pleased to inform you that we have been successful in our bid for ODST funding to 

resurface the main section of the rear playground during the Easter holidays.  We will then be able 

to add play equipment and lines for games to the playground over the summer months.  Some of the 

money raised by The Friends will be used to fund this. 

 

Please see our News page on the school website for the detailed plan. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Edwards-Grundy 

Headteacher 
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